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EGEA Working Group 1 (WG1) 
Vehicle Lifting Equipment 

 
 

 

Dear Members, 
 
On behalf of the Chairman of Working Group 1, Hans-Peter Fritschi, we have the pleasure in inviting you to 
the meeting of Working Group 1 of the European Garage Equipment Association, to be held on: 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Please find hereunder the draft agenda  
 
 
Draft Agenda   
  
 
 

 

1. Opening and welcome by the Chairman 
 

2. Roll call of participants 
 

3. Adoption of the agenda 
 

4. Implementation of the Standard EN 1493:2010 
 

4.1. Problem of load distribution on lifts with special position of supporting arms  
(Paragraph 5.7.4.3)   Solution and firm Statement by the NB’s requested 
 

4.2. Reduction of lifting capacity of 2 post vehicle service lifts manufactured and put in  the 
market before 04 August 2011 by the Swedish Environment Authority  

 
4.3. Application of Standard by NB’s and local Authorities in different EU countries and 

procedure with second hand lifts (responsibility, approval) 
 

4.4. Terms of application the Standard  
(4.8.2011 or 8.10.2011 = 6 months after publication) 

 
4.5. Market survey by the Authorities, especially for lifting equipments manufactured  

outside EU countries   
  

Tuesday, 6th December 2011 (11h00 – 17h00) 
 

Meeting with NB VG8 In Berlin 
at Berufsgenossenschaft für Transport u. Aufsichtsdienst 
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5. EGEA WG 1 Leaflet – discussions of the contents and firm approval 
 

6. Any other business  
   

 
 
If there are other issues, which you would like to discuss during this Working Group 1 meeting, please inform 
the Secretariat before Thursday, 1st December 2011.  
 
 

* * *  
 
 
With kind regards, 
 
 
Sylvia Gotzen 
EGEA Secretary General 
 


